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ATTN: NEWS EDITORS 
 

Please correct the release below. This public hearing has been 
cancelled and will be rescheduled at a later date. 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       MEDIA CONTACT 
                 René Briggs 

(602) 542-6651 
 

 
DES CANCELS PUBLIC HEARING  

FOR ENERGY ASSISTANCE AND COMMUNITY SERVICES BLOCK GRANT 
 

Phoenix (June 10, 2010)  The Department of Economic Security has cancelled a 
public hearing regarding the proposed state plans for the administration of the 
Low-Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP) and the Community 
Services Block Grant (CSBG) program.   
 
The hearing, previously scheduled for Tuesday, June 15, from 10 a.m. to noon at 
the Arizona State Capitol, 1700 W. Washington, 2nd Floor Conference Room, 
Phoenix, will be rescheduled at a later date. 
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